
Swimming Lessons:  
The late fall swimming lessons have begun, and we have 22 kids. The next session will 
begin in January. 
 
Community Band 
Community Band has their first holiday concert on November 27th @ SE Veterans Center 
with 2 more in December. 
 
Adult Volleyball  
Adult Volleyball is going well. They are averaging 12-15 players per week.   
 
Youth Volleyball 
Youth volleyball was postponed because Jade was sick. The new start date was 11/14 with   
starts next week with 14 girls signed up.  
 
Community Day 
We did the Pottsgrove Booster Club Holiday Craft Sale and there was a good turn out and 
we were able to connect with more members of the community. I was next to Cindy 
DePaoli who used to provide Country Line Dancing classes through Pottsgrove Recreation 
back in the 90’s. She wants to give it a try again, so we are working on getting a class 
together to start in December.  
 
Painting Class 
I had to cancel this class we may try again after the holidays. 
 
CPR Classes 
I have combined this into 1 Class November 30th.  

 
Next meeting will be January 17th via Zoom. 


